Ipswich River Restoration
South Middleton Dam Removal

You are invited to an informational meeting about the South Middleton Dam removal and
river restoration project. The Ipswich River Watershed Association (IRWA) and project
partners will be giving a presentation on the current project status and what to expect

leading up to and following the restoration. Project team representatives will be available
to answer questions and discuss the project.

Located upstream of Boston Street in Middleton, the South Middleton Dam is the farthest
upstream of three dams on the main Ipswich River. The aging structure no longer serves
Its original function, but still requires regular inspection and maintenance to keep it safe.
The dam also blocks access to 56 miles of streams for fish migration. Working with a
broad coalition of partners, the dam owner, Bostik Inc., plans to remove the dam in 2016
and restore natural river conditions through this stretch of the Ipswich.
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Questions? Contact Brian Kelder at bkelder@ipswichriver.org or 978-412-8200 I;%l%g
Hosted by IRWA, Middleton Stream Team, and Flint Public Library Library




